
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 05/02/24 

‘The Great Race’ by Emily Hiles 

 

Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a 
draw string bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required 
(Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no nuts or products that 
contain nuts including Nutella chocolate spread. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and 
cherry tomatoes must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 

 

This week we will be: 
• Learning all about Chinese New Year 

• Making our own Chinese lanterns 

• Tasting a selection of traditional Chinese 

food 

• Taking part in Chinese New Year Cosmic 

Yoga 

Other Information  

If you are claiming 30-hour free funding, please ensure you re-validate your eligibility for 

this on your HMRC account every three months and as soon as you are prompted to do 

so; this will prevent your free funding from lapsing. 

A letter was emailed to all parents on Friday re the EYFS ‘Zoo Lab’ visit in March. Please 

return your child’s permission slip for this visit and make your payment as soon as possible 

but no later than the 1st of March, thank you.  

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

7th & 8th February  Parents Evening  

Friday 9th February  Break up for half term 

Monday 19th February Return to Nursery 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


